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BY EMAIL 
 
 
October 20, 2005 
 
 
To:  Stakeholders in the Ontario Natural Gas Industry (per distribution list) 
 
Re:   Letter from Union Gas Limited Regarding Enbridge Transactional Services 

Methodology  EB-2005-0502 
 
The Board is in receipt of the attached letter from Union Gas Limited dated September 
9, 2005 regarding its review of the Enbridge Gas Distribution Transactional Services 
Methodology, approved by the Board in July 2005. 
 
The Board is considering whether to proceed with a review of Union’s methodology and 
how it would do so, should such a review be needed.  In this regard, the Board would be 
assisted by comments from stakeholders on whether a review is required and if so, 
what would be the appropriate forum (e.g., within Union’s next rate case or a separate 
proceeding such as the Enbridge proceeding).  Alternatively, or in addition, the Board 
may consider the regulation of transactional services (otherwise cited by Union as the 
S&T transactional business) through the development of a new Rule, or the amendment 
of an existing Rule, under section 44 of the OEB Act. 
 
Should anyone wish to make comments, please submit them to the Board Secretary by 
November 11, 2005.  Please quote Board file No. EB-2005-0502 and provide your 
submissions electronically to BoardSec@oeb.gov.on.ca.  In addition, please provide 
three (3) paper copies of your submission. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Peter H. O’Dell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
attach. 












